GROUP TRAINING NEWS

Group Training Course

in Physical Oceanographie Survey, 1984

The Group Training Course in Physical Oceanographic Survey for 1984 fiscal
is now taking place at the Hydrographic Department, M.S.A. This course
started on 12 November 1984 and is scheduled to be conducted until 15
March 1985. The purpose of this training course is to introduce participants
to basie, modern knowledge and techniques of physical occanographic survey
through lectures, practical training, and observations tours. ‘I'ie [ollowing

nine participants from eight countries are attending this course:

Mr. De La Torre Dario, llidrogralia y Oceanografia, COLOMBIA.

Mr. A.K.M. Ahmed Youness, Institute of Oceanography & Fisheries, EGYPT.
Mr. Walman Hutahaean, National Institute of Oceanology, INDONESIA.

Mr. Masrap bin Mokhtar, llydrographic Directorate, MALAYSIA,

Mr. Zahid Igbal, Hydrographic Department, PAKISTAN.

Mr. Asoka J. Wijesekera, Sri Lanka Ports Authority, SRI LANKA.

Mr. Aneg Jusiripongkul, Fisheries Department, THAILAND.

Mr. Tada Visitsophon, Ilydrographic Department, THAILAND,

Mr. Jorge Daniel Castro, Servicio de Oceanografia, Hidrograflia y
Meteorologia de la Armada, URUGUAY.




